
February 16, 2023

On Sunday, February 19th the Vecinos AC Board will have an open meeting at 9:00AM. As always, the 
meeting is open to all members. If you attend in person, you are welcome to ask questions of and make 
comments to the Board. We do ask that you fill out and turn in a card with your question/comment prior to 
the meeting. The purpose of this procedure is to include your question or comment in the related Board 
discussion. At this meeting, members will be able to listen and watch the meeting through Zoom. To keep 
the meeting moving, Zoom participants will not be able to ask questions or make comments during the 
meeting. However, if you plan to attend through Zoom, you may submit a question or comment by email 
prior to the meeting. As with the cards, your question will be included in the related Board discussion. 
Questions submitted by email must be received 24 hours prior to the meeting, e. i. 9:00AM Saturday, 
February 18th. Questions or comments emailed to Info@VecinosDeLaCholla.org.

To attend the meeting through Zoom, click on this link: Zoom meeting link

Minutes from the January meeting may be accessed through this link:  Minutes from Jan 2023

mailto:Info%40VecinosDeLaCholla.org?subject=
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82743248653?pwd=dFpqRXJUTG5HNGdBSy9yeEl3dVNFZz09

https://vecinosdelacholla.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/VCAC.Board_.011523.pdf

